
October 15, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Brad Parker 

424 North First Street 

Alma Swensson Hall--Room 106 

Lindsborg, KS 67456-1899 

 

Dear Mr. Parker: 

 

Per your request of October 14, 1996, I have enclosed a copy of FBI document number 

124-10144-10086. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


